
Year 6 Market Day is Coming!

On Friday 27th June, all students will visit the Year 6 Market Day to
explore and shop! Our Year 6 students have been working hard all term
—designing businesses, developing amazing products, and creating
eye-catching stalls to bring their ideas to life.
Students are encouraged to bring along some spending money to
enjoy the wide range of stalls, with prices ranging from 50c to $3. We
kindly encourage families to send coins rather than notes, to help with
Year 6 students being able to provide change on the day. All money
raised will go directly towards supporting Year 6 end-of-year
celebrations.

Friday 27  Juneth

Exciting stalls, games, and tasty treats!


